
Northeastern Catholic District School Board 

ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL 
207 Huot Street 

South Porcupine, ON 

P0N 1H0 

Ph. (705) 235-4622    Fax.(705) 235-4246 

 

IMPORTANT TIME CHANGE 

FOR 

ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL’S CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

December 4, 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Our Christmas Concert scheduled for 6:00 p.m. at St Joachim’s Parish on Thursday December 12th, will 

be rescheduled for 5:20 p.m. on Thursday December 12th
 at St Joachim’s Parish. We 

apologize for the earlier time however it is necessary in order to accommodate the Reconciliation 

Service scheduled for 7 p.m. on the same night. Please note that only the time has changed for the 

Christmas Concert. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call the school. 

Please have your children at the church for 5:00 p.m. so they can be ready to 

start at 5:20 p.m. 

We would also like to remind everyone attending that there is no food or drinks allowed in the church. 

We would also like to remind everyone to remove their hats before entering the Church. Thanks in 

advance for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely; 

 

John D’Alessandri 

Principal 


